
MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

NOTICE 
 

 

Public Park – Gateway Crossings 

 The scheduled outreach 
meeting with the Old Quad 
Association on February 7, 
2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Locatelli Center on the 
campus of Santa Clara 
University has been cancelled 
and will be rescheduled in 
March 2019.  We will be 
providing an additional 
notification when the date, 
time and location for the 
upcoming meeting is finalized.  
We apologize for any 
inconvenience this cancellation 
may have caused.   
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